Appreciation Letter

June 12,2018

Dear Dr. Pramod S. Patil

Conference on Applied Sciences” held during 10-14 June, 2018 at National
Dong Hwa University.

It was really a wonderful presentation. All the students appreciated and got
benefited from your views on the subject.

Yours Sincerely,

Yuan-Ron Ma
Professor & Head, Department of Physics, National Dong Hwa University

Associate Dean, Office of International Affairs, National Dong Hwa University
E-mail: ronma@mail.ndhu.edu.tw

Professor & Head, Department of Chemistry, National Dong Hwa University

E-mail: ypho@gms.ndhu.edu.tw
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Professor & Head, Department of Materials Science and Engineering,

Yen-Peng Ho

National Dong Hwa University
E-mail: ypho@gms.ndhu.edu.tw




